
 

 

Welcome to  

August 2, 2020  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 Seating for 4 pm Mass on parking lot and grassy field area.  

BRING YOUR LAWN CHAIR! 
 

 Indoor seating for the dinner will be available in the Grand 
social hall (use ramp entrance & practice social distancing). 

 
 Rain Plan: 4 pm Mass would be held indoor at all three 
worship sites. Food would be sold outside at the Grand site 

in “to-go” containers with drive-thru service available. 
 

 Advance tickets are available for the Pork Dinner and          
Hot Dog/Chips meal. To purchase the advance food tickets, 
mail your payment to the parish office, drop it in the secure 

mail slot near the front entrance (we will mail you the 
tickets), or ring the doorbell at the parish office during the 

hours of 8 am-12:00 noon (Monday-Friday). 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
Dear Parishioners,  
 

"The Kingdom of God is Like..."  In explaining the reign (Kingdom) of God, Jesus in the Gospel of Matthew uses 
ordinary objects like seeds and light, salt, and yeast.  He used everyday work like farming, fishing, and baking to 
help people of the time, and us, to understand the new life that comes with the reign of God.   
 
What is the Kingdom of God like to you today?  Look around your room, house, and city.  What object or way of 
life comes to mind?  Then, try to imagine how Jesus might have used that object to describe the reign of God 
unfolding in our midst. 
 
For example, a cell phone, "The Kingdom of God is like my cell phone, it connects me to everyone else in the 
world no matter who or where I am."   An air conditioner, "The Kingdom of God is like an a/c unit, it keeps me 
cool in the hot moments of the day and night."  A road sign giving miles to the next town, "The Kingdom of God 
is like a road sign, it tells me just how close or far I am from God."  
 
I encourage you to use this idea to extend the Gospels of these past weeks into your lives in a deeper way.  Know 
that each example will have its limitations, but look beyond them and see the Kingdom of God in our midst. 
 
The Kingdom of God is like "Mass on the Grass".  A pandemic cannot keep us from creatively finding safe ways 
to gather for the Eucharist. I encourage you to plan to join us for Mass next Saturday at 4:00 p.m. at the Grand 
site parking lot and grassy field area, bring your lawn chair, mask, and sunglasses.  You might also plan ahead 
and purchase your ticket for the pig roast dinner, packaged to go so you can eat it at the parish or take it home. 
(Note that it is not required to purchase the meal ticket ahead of time.) Hot dogs, desserts, and beverages will also 
be available for sale.        
 
This weekend, we say goodbye to Fr.  José and Fr. Bill.  I am grateful for their ministry among us.  They both 
brought new ways of doing ministry to our parish.  It was Fr. Jose's idea to do the "Morning Cafe with the 
Priests."  It was Fr. Bill that could inform us about the lives of the saints.  He was great at telling the saint 
stories.  Blessings to both of these good priests as they move to their own parishes.  The Kingdom of God is like 
these two priests, who after a year or two of ministry, set out for their own new area to spread the good news of 
Jesus Christ, thus spreading the Kingdom of God to the ends of the earth (well at least to a edges of the 
diocese).    

 
 
 
 
 

Fr. Doug LeCaptain 
 
P.S. For those who have not yet come back to Mass.  Is it 
time?  If you are looking for a smaller venue with less 
people, consider one of our daily Masses.  The 6:45 a.m. 
Mass at Grand site, the 9:00 a.m. Mass at the Waldo site, or 
the 6:30 p.m. at the Grand site on Tuesday evening.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

St. Francis of Assisi Parish, Manitowoc                                       August 2, 2020  ♦  page 2 

A message from Fr. Doug... 
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Dear friends in our Lord Jesus Christ, 
 

I pray and hope that you are doing well and staying close to our Lord in the midst of chaos that we are living 
in. Today, I write this bulletin column with sadness in my heart, since it is the last that I’ll be sharing with 

you. I have been overwhelmed by the love, support, and prayers that all of you have shown me. I’ve been through a lot in 
the last couple of months, and you were constantly supporting, loving, and praying for me. I have no words to describe my 
gratitude and appreciation for all that you did, and I’m sure will continue to do for me.  
 

I have been blessed by the opportunity to walk with you in our spiritual journey for the last two years. It has been my true 
joy to get to know you, to pray with you and for you, and to have encountered the love and the mercy of Jesus in you. I’m 
sad to leave this beautiful community, but I’m excited for the opportunity to lead another community in their spiritual 
journey. I beg you to please continue to pray for me and my new community, that I may be able to serve them and lead 
them according to the will of God.  
 

Farewells are difficult for me but the world is too small. God willing, our paths will cross in the future. If you are ever up 
north--Green Bay :)--please stop at St. Peter and St. Paul’s parish and say hi. My new address will be, 720 N Baird St. 
Green Bay WI 54302 and my new email will be jlopez@sspeterpaulgb.org.  

The heart of our Lord Jesus Christ continues to “move with pity” (Mt 14:13-21) for all of us. I pray and hope that every day 
we may grow in our ability to receive the love of God and love Him in return. May we rest always in His Sacred Heart, so 
that we may constantly hear His heart beating out of love for you and me. From the bottom of my heart, I thank God for 
your presence in my life. Please know of my gratitude, love, and prayers for you. ¡Adios, amigos! 
 

In His Most Sacred Heart, 
 
 
 
 
Fr. José López 

A note from Fr. José ... 

  
 

 
Most Dear SFA Family . . .  
 
Well, the Lord Jesus, through the mouth of our Bishop, has spoken: “Go west, old man!” The         
U-Haul is packed and this Sunday afternoon I will indeed head west to Wautoma and St. Joseph 

Parish. By God’s grace, I have had the joy of speaking with many of you in person and even more of you through 
your heartfelt and generously endowed cards and letters. There is not much more to say. But I very much want to 
reiterate how much I love and respect the abundant faithful souls that make up the church family known as St. 
Francis of Assisi. You will never be far from memory, always close to my heart, and forever in my prayers. 
Manitowoc is holy ground and the Catholic patrimony here is rich and strong. Please, never let that go 
unprotected. God reward you! God love you!  
 
Praised be Jesus Christ, now and forever. 
         New contact Information: 
         St. Joseph Catholic Church 
         364 S Cambridge Street 
         Wautoma, WI 54982 
         (920) 787-3848 
Fr. Bill Evans                  fr.bill@stjosephwautoma.com 
 
 

A message from Fr. Bill... 
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Eternal Rest to Our Loved Ones 
 

We extend our sympathy to 
the  families & friends of: 

 

Beatrice Dornaus-Lau 
 

Mary Kaufman 
 

Richard Hagenow 
 

Florence Herman 
 

Tom Sitkiewitz 
 

Mary Luther 
 

May all the faithful departed  
rest in peace. 

In Memory of…  

For the week of August 2nd, 2020 
 

Sanctuary Candle is for: 
 

Leona Heinz 
 

 at the Grand Site 
 

Sanctuary Candle is for: 
 

Archie & Elaine Tadych and Susie Nate 
 

 at the Marshall Site 
 

Sanctuary Candle is for: 
 

Earl Junk 
 

 at the Waldo Site 
 

Tabernacle Candle is for: 
 

Special Intention 
Special Intention for the Poor & Dying 

 

 at the Adoration Chapel 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Saturday, August 1st - Weekday     
   4:00 PM G †Ceil & Roy Peterson 
   4:00 PM W †Leo St. Mary 
                         
Sunday, August 2nd - 18th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
   7:30 AM  W †George & Beatric Ahrndt & 
    Kathleen Peashek 
   8:00 AM G For the Parish 
   9:00 AM M For the Parish 
   9:30 AM W †Fr. Joachim Swarick 
 10:30 AM G †Arlette Rozanski 
  †Wally Norkosky 
   6:30 PM   W  †Florence M. Duester 
 
Monday, August 3rd - Weekday 
    6:45 AM G †Carol Winnega 
    9:00 AM W For the Parish 
 
Tuesday, August 4th - Weekday 
   6:45 AM G †Archie & Elaine Tadych  
    & Susie Nate 
  †Gerald Brull 
   9:00 AM W For the Parish 
   6:30 PM G Tony Scharenbroch 
 
Wednesday, August 5th - Weekday 
   6:45 AM G †Margaret & Bob Duescher 
   9:00 AM W  For the Parish 
 
Thursday, August 6th - Weekday 
   6:45 AM    G †Joseph H. Metz 
  †Carol Lemberger 
   9:00 AM W For the Parish 
    
Friday, August 7th - Weekday 
   6:45 AM G † William Daley 
   9:00 AM W For the Parish  
     
Saturday, August 8th - Weekday     
   4:00 PM G For the Health of Sara Bashaw 
   4:00 PM W †Jeanette Leick 
                         
Sunday, August 9th - 18th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
   7:30 AM  W For the Parish 
   8:00 AM G †Michael Bembenek 
   9:00 AM M †Clarence Diedrich 
   9:30 AM W †Kevin Hoffman 
 10:30 AM G †Leona Heinz 
  †Oran Bushman 
   6:30 PM   W  For the Parish 


